Monday 22nd February 202

Weekly Newsletter:

EYFS JHN:
Star: Rosetta, James & Anthony (Antosh).
HT Award: Dylan & Alice.

EYFS Vieira:
Star: Jackson & Jan.

Year 1 Jacinta:
Stars: Aaron, Saoirse, Olivia, James, Reagan
& Summer-Mei.

Year 2 John Paul Il:
Star: Maxim & Dilaxan.

Year 3 Faustyna:
Star: Ethan & Jamie.

Year 4 Teresa:
Star: Lola & Charlie.
HT Award: Rohama.

Year 5 Drexel:
Star: Reuben.
HT Award: Lola & Hannah.

Year 6 Bakhita:
Star: Roxanne, Aanika, Martha & Sanchit.

Year 6 Orione:
Star: Nishi, Oliver E, Oliver S, Harrison,
Poppy & Lexie.

[ hope that you all had a relaxing half-term.
Although there was not much to do, I'm sure
that the break from home-schooling was a
welcome one!

Congratulations to all those who received head
Teacher Awards or Class Star for the last week
of half-term. You will receive an invite to join
us for our SLT lunch on Thursday,
12-12.15pm. If any child missed their
celebratory lunch last half-term, please email
the office and we would be delighted to have
them join us this week.

As today is St Lucia’s Independence Day, we have
been learning about that beautiful island. We
are committed to celebrating the rich diversity
of backgrounds and cultures within our school
community. It is important that our pupils
develop an understanding of the global context
in which we live, so we will be marking many
other Independence Days and culturally
significant events.

Following Boris’'s announcement tonight, | will be

sending out a separate update. Fingers crossed

that it will be safe for us all to be back together
in school soon!

God bless,
Ms Kane




